
Dear Students, 
We are pleased to announce that the 16th National Symposium on Radiation and 
Photochemistry (NSRP-2025) will be held at NISER Bhubaneswar from 23rd to 
25th January 2025. To accommodate the enthusiastic response, the deadline for 
abstract submission has been extended to 15th October 2025. 
We wish to share the availability of financial assistance from BRNS to limited 
number of deserving research scholars. The support will be in form of travel 
assistance.  
The research scholars not having any financial support/fellowship; can send a letter 
of request forwarded by the Head of the Institute stating he/she is “not receiving 
any financial assistance from any source” to nsrp2025@gmail.com before 
November 30, 2024. The selected research scholars will receive travel assistance for 
shortest distance to and fro rail journey in 3AC. The claim will be settled only after 
the submission of the required original documents and TA form (available during the 
conference at the registration desk), by the candidate.  
We are excited to share that several prestigious awards for oral/poster 
presentation will be given during the symposium.  
We encourage you to seize this opportunity to showcase your research and 
participate in this enriching academic exchange. For further details on submission 
guidelines and registration, please visit [www.israps.org.in] or contact 
[nsrp2025@gmail.com]. 
We look forward to your active participation in making NSRP-2025 a grand success. 
With warm regards, 
Convener, NSRP-2025 


